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 Dansville students have been returning to various school activities in preparation for the upcoming 

year.  Practices for fall sports and marching band have begun, and a few high school students are 

finishing up credit recovery via the e2020 program. 

 DHS Sophomores Elena Baker and Elizabeth Troia, were selected to attend the Rotary Youth 

Leadership Award camp. Elena and Elizabeth joined student leaders from around the state to share 

ideas and learn new leadership skills to share with our Aggies. Their participation was sponsored by 

the Williamston Sunrise Rotary Club, which included students from Dansville, Webberville and 

Williamston.  

 Dansville High School seniors Nathan Soule and Erin Mauk participated in Girls State and Boys State 

during the summer. These summer leadership and citizenship programs are sponsored by the 

American Legion and provide an opportunity for top student leaders to learn about our government.  

 Laura Musolf (Class of 2015) earned the FFA American Degree for demonstrating the highest level of 

commitment and significant accomplishments in their supervised agricultural experiences (SAEs). The 

award is earned by less than 1% of FFA members and is one of the organization’s highest honors. 

 

 


